From: Matt Olson

To: r5Shearingclerk
Subject: Re: Filed Field Citation for Onamia Bus Garage (Onamia, Minnesota); Docket Number: RUST-05-2023-0013
Date: Thursday, June 22, 2023 6:51:50 AM

I have received the email,
Thank You,
Matt Olson

On Tue, Jun 20, 2023 at 9:43 AM r5hearingclerk <rShearingclerk@epa.gov> wrote:

Dear Mr. Olson,

The attached Field Citation, docket number RUST-05-2023-0013, was filed today with the
Regional Hearing Clerk, U.S. EPA Region 5. A cover letter is also attached. Please confirm
receipt of this email.

Thank you,

Juliane Grange

Juliane Grange

Regional Hearing Clerk

United States Environmental Protection Agency, Region 5
Planning and Administrative Staff

Enforcement and Compliance Assurance Division

Phone 312-886-9868

Email grange.juliane@epa.gov

This email is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information
that is privileged, confidential, private, or otherwise protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended
recipient or an employee or agent responsible to deliver this email to the intended recipient, you are not
authorized to read, print, retain, copy or disseminate this email or any part of it. If you have received this
email communication in error, please notify the sender immediately, discard any paper copies and delete
this email from your system. Such data is classified under the Minnesota Government Data Practices Act,
the Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act and other applicable laws which may, upon request,
mandate release to the subject of the data or the public.
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